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FASB Proposes Improvements to Accounting Guidance for 

Contributions 

Background  
On 3 August 2017, the FASB issued a proposed ASU, Not-for-Profit Entities – (Topic 958) 

Clarifying the Scope and the Accounting Guidance for Contributions Received and Contributions Made.  

What’s new?  

The areas noted for improvement in this proposed ASU include the following: 

 The proposed amendments would clarify how an entity determines whether the resource 

provider is participating in an exchange transaction by evaluating whether the provider 

is receiving commensurate value in return for the resources transferred. 

 

 The amendments would clarify that, consistent with current U.S. GAAP, in instances in 

which a resource provider is not itself receiving commensurate value for the resources 

provided, an entity must determine whether a transfer of assets represents a payment 

from a third party payer on behalf of an existing exchange transaction between the 

recipient and an identified customer.   

 

 The amendments in this proposed update would require that an entity determine 

whether a contribution is conditional on the basis of whether an agreement includes a 

barrier that must be overcome and either a right of return of assets transferred or a right 

of release of a promisor’s obligation to transfer assets. Indicators would be used to guide 

the assessment of whether an agreement contains a barrier.  

 

The amendments in the proposed update would provide a more robust framework to determine 

when a transaction should be accounted for as a contribution under Subtopic 958-605 or as an 

exchange transaction accounted for under other guidance. The proposed amendments also would 

provide additional guidance about how to determine whether a contribution is conditional or 

unconditional.  

Accounting for contributions is typically a significant source of revenue for Not-for-Profit entities; 

however, this proposed ASU would apply to all entities, including business entities that receive 

or make contributions of cash and other assets. 

Effective dates and transition requirements 

The FASB has stated that the effective date of the amendments in this proposed ASU would be 

the same as the effective date of the amendments in ASU 2014-09. The submission deadline for 

comments from interested parties to the FASB is 1 November 2017.  

Early adoption would be allowed once the ASU is issued.  

 

 

The amendments in this 
Update are an 
improvement to GAAP 
because the amendments 
specify that the use of 

locational marginal 
pricing by the 
independent system 
operator does not 
constitute net settlement 

of the contract.  
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About us 

MBAF’s Risk & Transaction Advisory practice strives to help manage risks and improve operations within your 
business. We work with all organizations to help realize business opportunities in complex issues, respond to key 
market and financial reporting developments and deliver distinctive results. 

We serve domestic and international clients across a broad range of industries and practices in more than 44 countries 
and all 50 states from our offices in New York, Valhalla, Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Boca Raton, Orlando, Baltimore, 
Boulder, Las Vegas, our overseas office in Ahmedabad, India, and through our independent affiliate network at Baker 
Tilly International. 
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